
Dear Governor Haley,

Hello my name is Zachary Baronich and J am 14 years old and J live in North
Tonawanda New York. I am writing to you because I wanted to know why you and
the South Carolina government made that bill to tear down the confederate flag. I
am very disappointed that you and the Government tore down the flag it's
upsetting to me and my family. I spend a lot of time studying history and frankly
what you did was very disappointing how you bowed down to pressure to tear
down that flag. The Confederate flag shouldn't been teard down. That flag is part
of United States history and frankly yours and mine too this controversy is not
going to reunite the country and the state of South Carolina but it will separate
our country and South Carolina even more. It is a part of all of our history, just like
the NAACP,yet no one is tearing apart nor wants the NAACPremoved from
society. I respect you; I love your work to turn South Carolina onto the right track.
I would love to meet you in person as well and please when you get a chance may
you respond to my letter I will give you my personal contact information. Thank

you for your time and I hope to hear back from you!

Sincerely,

My contact information: Zachary Baronich

Address: 24 Cedar Street

North Tonawanda, New York 14120-5658
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